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As an Emergency Physician, this bill is extremely important to me both personally 

and professionally. The encroachment of private equity and the corporate practice of 

medicine has a serious impact on patient care and safety. Corporate interests put 

profits before patient safety. Please help pass this Bill to support our physicians and 

patients in Oregon.  


